
 

 Submission 
No 471 

 
 
 
 
 
 

INQUIRY INTO SAME SEX MARRIAGE LAW IN NSW 
 
 
Name: Name suppressed 

Date received: 11/02/2013 

 
 
 



I feel greatly disturbed at the proposed NSW bill to move to legalise same sex marriage FOR NSW. 
I feel it is unconstitutional, and therefore totally out of order for a State government to take upon itself 
what is a Federal Government issue that should be dealt with by referendum if necessary.  
My personal view is that if we are to survive as a human race, relationships must be male and female.   
Marriage commitment doesn’t make sense without its social framework being to procreate and raise 
children (future citizens) in as stable an environment and normal balanced home life as possible. 
Surely a government, representing the people, should uphold these values for our country as a whole 
to survive. 
A Federal referendum with everyone given information, to understand the facts, the implications  & 
the certain repercussions for society, would be the only course to take with integrity.   
Governments should represent the people,  and cannot just uphold the interests of minority groups 
without referendum. 


